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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF STOCKHOLE 
LANE, SWORDS, CO. DUBLIN 

Fingal County Council has made an order to temporarily close Stockhole Lane (L2051), 
between the R139 and Baskin Lane following an application from GMC Utilities Ltd 
on behalf of Independent Pipeline Company Ltd. 
The purpose of this closure is for the installation of a 200mm diameter aviation fuel line. 
The period of the proposed temporary closure will be from 8.00am Monday, 
24th February 2020 until 18.00pm Monday, 1st June 2020. 
No submissions were received during the consultation process.
The alternative route for traffic travelling in the area during the proposed closure is as follows:

Direction of Travel Destination Alternative Routes

Northbound Dublin Airport R139 Clonshaugh Road -  
R107 Malahide Road - Baskin Lane

Southbound M50 (Clayton Hotel) Baskin Lane - R107 Malahide Road -  
R139 Clonshaugh Road

Local access will be provided over the period of the closure.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter.
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